
2011 Revised Budget & Allocation Discussion
CLAC

May 20, 2011
 

On April 13, 2011, Cassie Guthrie, Betsy Morris, Linda Nichols, Cindy Garnder and Beth 
Horn met to discuss a Central Library budget strategy in light of the latest cuts from the state. 
The Central Library was given the goal of reducing the Wages & Benefits line of the budget 
to between $74,000 and $75,000. We revised the budget to reach this goal, bringing the 
percentage of the Coordinator’s salary down to 85%, and the Assistant’s salary percentage 
down to 75%; this reduction brings the Wages & Benefits budget to $73,126.71. The Geneva 
Public Library Board of Trustees approved these changes in their meeting on April 27, 2011.
 
With the 16% reduction to the Wages & Benefits section, a 26% is seen in the Materials section 
of the 2011 budget; the new materials budget is $32,729.29. CLAC needs to gather input from 
member libraries and discuss the best way to allocate these funds so that they meet the needs 
of the member libraries.
 
I have laid out some information by format to help our discussion.
 
Nonfiction Books
 

Bookletters Obligation: estimated $847.46 per month; $10,169.52 per year
Categories Purchased:

● Business
● Lifestyles
● New NF
● Past & Present
● Science & Nature
● Nonfiction DVDs
● Nonfiction audiobooks
● Nonfiction Preview

 
Reference Books: In 2010 we spent $2959.92... 



 
 
Nonfiction Audiobooks
 
 
 
Nonfiction DVDs
 
 
 
Nonfiction Overdrive: 

● 70/30 split for ebooks/audiobooks, by title count
● $7000 allocation

 



RT Requests:
● ~55 requests in 2010 (average 4-5 per month)
● In 2011, we have had ~20 requests so far totalling about $741.66

○ 7 Overdrive audiobooks
○ 2 Overdrive ebooks
○ 10 print books
○ 1 DVD

 
System Demand:
This report is from Betsy, showing how much use that CBA materials get system-wide versus 
local (Geneva) use.




